
October 1, 1932,

Reverend Dr* Bruce Macdonald, M.A 
Headmaster, St. Andrew’s College, 
Aurora, Ontario,

LL • D •• *

My dear Dr. Macdonald,

It is very kind of you to suggest that I attend the 
Annual Prize Bay at St.Andrew’s College, an event which usually

Some time I want totakes place towards the end of October.
I wantgo to St. Andrew’s, about which I have heard so much, 

to go to see this excellent school you have created; I want to

go to see you and to see the boys,among whom are bound to be
However, I can’t go this year. I 

have made all the engagements for October that I can possibly 

manage. Perhaps some other time you will let me visit you.

I was very sorry for poor Cody, who has had a 

little more than his share of bereavement.

some future McGill men.

With all kind wishes to you,
I am,

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal.


